
Vidyianauth Lautan 

1000 McCullough Drive 

Whitby Ontario 

L1N 1C6 

 

November 2, 2023 

To: 

Mayor Elizabeth Roy 

Councillors: 

Maleeha Shahid, Chris Leahy, Steve Yamada, Rhonda Mulcahy, Steve Lee, Matt Cardwell, 

Niki Lundquist, and Victoria Bozinovski 

 

RE: Requesting a formal exemption to the by-law 

I am reaching out regarding the city owned easement between the properties of 1000 
McCullough Drive and 926 McCullough Drive.  

I installed a fence between my property and the easement; however, I was informed that it does 
not meet the fencing by-law and I that I need to take it down to one meter. 

My property is sitting on a curve of the street and below is a view of my property when driving 
past the property. 

The fence is acting as a barrier between my property and an easement that is open to the public 
and does see a good amount of foot traffic.  

The fence is not obstructing the neighbour's view. 

There is an unsightly hedge and weeds that the fence is blocking from my line of sight when 
sitting on my front porch.  

See attached pictures.  

Appreciate your assistance in this matter. 

 

Regards Vid 



 

 

 



 

 


